
 

 
    

       

 

Monday 23rd April 2018 

 

 

Dear Families, 

We are the Ambassadors at Avanti Court and we are writing to you because  parents are parking 

right outside our school and this is very dangerous.  Mrs Walters and the Traffic Officers have 

informed all parents to park elsewhere but some are just not listening and this makes us feel 

frustrated and very worried in case a child gets hurt. 

Just imagine you are a child trying to cross the road in-between parked cars, this is really difficult 

because we can’t see the road properly and you could run us over and we could become seriously 

injured. 

Some parents even park on the yellow zig-zags when this area should be kept clear at all times. 

Some even park in front of the school gates and this could stop an ambulance or a fire engine 

helping us if there was an emergency. Imagine your child needed an ambulance and the gates were 

blocked and the paramedics could not get to your child! Is this acceptable? 

As Ambassadors, we must advise you to stop parking so close to the school so that we are all safe. 

Please take action and Show You Care, Park Elsewhere! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 


